
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

As always, we thank you for your support and look forward to a fun few weeks. 
Please speak to any member of the EYFS staff should you need to. 

 
Mrs Crowley, Mrs Serle and our lovely team! 

We hope you all had a lovely half term break and are ready for the final term of your child’s 
reception year. (We agree; how did that happen?!)   
Our learning this term will be based on the theme ‘Oh I do like to be beside the Seaside’, 
in which we will be finding out about the Ocean habitat and then entering the world of Pirates and 
Mermaids. Our Learning will all be based upon 4 carefully chosen books:1, The snail and the whale 

2, Commotion in the ocean 3,The pirates next door and 4,Julian is a Mermaid.   
During Sports week we will learn about how to keep our bodies fit and healthy. 
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Reading 
Please continue to bring your 
child’s reading folder to school 
every day, and books will 
continue to be changed twice a 
week. For those children who are 
now reading longer books we will 
only change them when books are 
completed. 
We cannot emphasise enough the 
impact reading at home has on 
your child’s confidence and 
enjoyment of reading.  Please 
always record in the reading 
record each time your child reads.  
Choose an opportune moment; we 
recommend little and often. 

 

 

Usual (but important!) Reminders 
Please ensure all your child’s belongings and clothes are clearly named, especially PE kits.  
• PE sessions continue to be on Mondays. 
• As the weather becomes warmer please provide a named sunhat and named sun cream for your 

child. 
 

Dates for your diary 
Class R Assembly Wed 14th June 9.00 – 9.30am A chance 
to celebrate this year’s learning, all parents and carers 
welcome. 
 
Sports Week 3rd – 7th July - All children will need to wear 
PE kit or suitable sportswear from Mon to Fri – Sports 
morning Friday 7th July, all parents and carers welcome. 
 
Pirate and Mermaid Day – Wednesday 12th July (simple 
dressing up outfit will be needed – cut off old trousers, t 
shirt and a eye patch /hat will be fine) Please do not 
worry about buying a special outfit. 
 
Forest School 
Wed 7th June 
Wed 28th June  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Transition to Class 1 
As we approach the end of the school year and prepare for moving up to Class 1, the children will 
visit Miss Igoe and Mrs Simpson for short sessions this term on Friday afternoons.  This may be a 
story time, a short fun activity or just to play in the Year 1 classroom.  This will ensure that all 
children are well prepared for the transition on September. 


